
 

Academic Policy Committee Meeting 

August 11, 2021 

 

Those present were Kevin Evans, Shelly Ratliff, Schuyler Chapman, Ed Wood, Cheryl McKinney, Ken Lang 

 

Dr. Morris scheduled the organizational meeting to elect a Chair and a Vice Chair for the committee.  
Those present discussed whether or not officers should be elected prior to the full membership being in 
place.  The Faculty Senate timeline was not clear when members would be confirmed. 

Dr. Chapman served as Chair for the 2020-2021 academic year with Dr. Ratliff as Vice Chair.  Dr. 
Chapman believes there are at between 5-10 items to discuss with the graduate program the priority.  It 
was determined the meetings should be scheduled every other week on Thursdays from 12:20 -1:15 pm 
in MCCC-319 with the option for Teams as well. 
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